
February 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Feb. 14th - Valentine Celebrations – 

Sign Up via “Sign Up Genius” 

  

Feb. 21st – CLOSED for Teacher 

Training Day 

 

Feb. 28th – End of Month Folders Go 

Home 

 

We are still collecting Pop Tabs for The 

Ronald McDonald House.  If you have been 

collecting them we would love to have them!  

Thank you!!  

 

 Chesterbrook Academy Families, 
  

  

 The year is off to a great start and we’re enjoying spending the winter season 

with you and your children. If you’ve not already done so, please send in an extra set of 

weather appropriate clothes for your child. We want everyone to be able to participate in 

the fun outdoor activities we have planned. As always, it is an honor to work with and 

watch your children grow.  Thank you for choosing our preschool for your family. 

 February is Black History Month. It is a time to honor the culture, 

accomplishments, and important contributions of African Americans. We’ll be celebrating 

in the classroom by reading books, making arts and crafts, and continuing our discussion 

on acceptance and belonging. 

 We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Monday, February 14th. Children are 

invited to bring in valentines to share with their classmates. We will have a special 

Valentine’s Day Celebration and participate in Valentine-themed activities throughout the 

day. 

 As a reminder, priority re-enrollment for next school year is ending soon. Please 

let us know if you have any questions. 

• 75% off registration fee if registered and paid by 2/19/22 

• 50% off registration fee if registered and paid by 3/4/22 

• 25% off registration fee if registered and paid by 3/18/22 
 

 

Please click to see our February Blog -  ..\Blog Article Feb 2022.docx 

 

Does your child have a Birthday coming up?  If so, we can 

help!  Birthday Cupcakes are a safe way to celebrate with the 

class.  Please ask us for more information!! 

As always, please let us know if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Jenn Kume – Principal – 

Jenn.Kume@chesterbrookacademy.com 

Sherry Alphin – Assistant Principal – 

Sherry.alphin@chesterbrookacademy.com 

   Chesterbrook Academy-Fairfax  
      4401 Roger Stover Drive             Fairfax, VA                     22033 
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